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‘The Broadlands Bulletin’
Term 2

Week 5 - Friday 27 May

Awards from Week 5 - 27 May 2023

Ruma Tahi
Ruby Wills

For your perseverance learning the maths place value strategy.
Israel Wills

For your dedication towards improving and practising your reading.

Ruma Rua
Eden Gallacher

For your perseverance during writing. Your work is always of a high standard. Keep it up!
Fergus Lee

For your acting skills during story telling. We all enjoyed watching you perform.
Emma McDonald

For your excellent self-management skills. You listen carefully and consistently strive to do
your best.

Ruma Toru
Jade Hirst

For showing respect and enthusiasm during Creative Dance with Miss Lauren.
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Bailee Holt
For showing respect and enthusiasm during Creative Dance with Miss Lauren.

Bria Manville
For the perseverance and courage you showed to complete our school Cross Country

race.
Millie Anglesey

For the perseverance and courage you showed to complete our school Cross Country
race.

Ruma Wha
Cohen Forrest

For the resilience you showed when running in our school Cross Country.
Hunter Fraser

For the resilience you showed to complete our school Cross Country.
Harlee Boston

For the perseverance you showed to complete our school Cross Country.

Ruma Rima
Cheyne Te-Moni

For the respect and friendliness you always show towards others.
Colton Thompson

For the perseverance and positivity you showed during our school Cross Country.

Term 2
Tuesday 30 May - PTA Meeting, 6.30pm

Thursday 1 June - Cluster Cross Country A CHANGE! (details to follow)
Monday 5 June - King's Birthday - School Closed

Wednesday 14 June - Rural Cross Country
Thursday 29 June - BOT Meeting #4, 6.00pm

Friday 30 June - Last day of Term 2

From the Desk of the Tumuaki - Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou



School Cross Country - Champions

What a fantastic day we shared at our Cross Country on Wednesday.

Thank you to the PTA members who provided an outstanding six-soup selection and also
to our helpers under the marquee. It was great to see our little helpers in there as well
interacting with people with so much confidence and great service!

Certificates and trophies will be awarded at Monday morning’s assembly.

Cluster Cross Country Championships

The Cluster Cross Country event will now be held on Thursday 1 June at the Lake
Rerewhakaaitu Domain.

EPro8 Challenge Teams

Having been placed 2nd in the Taupo competition last week, Bailey Shaw, Charlotte
Halliday, Casey O’Reilly and Tayla O’Reilly qualified to represent Broadlands School at
the Waikato / BOP Year 5/6 EPro8 Challenge Finals held at Mokoia Intermediate
School on Thursday 25 May.

In this very challenging event, they achieved a creditable 4th place.

Because they were placed 4th, the team qualified for the Grand Final which was held
today at Mokoia Intermediate School where they were really challenged against the best of
the BOP and Waikato teams for a 10th= placing.

Ngā manaakitanga ki a koutou



Graeme

Play Group

We have been contacted by Bay Boocock, Central Plateau REAP, to see if there would be
any interest in the formation of a playgroup in River Road.

If you would like more information please contact Bay below.

Bay Boocock
Playgroup Facilitator
Central Plateau REAP
73 Titiraupenga Street
PO Box 1000
Taupō
P: 07 378 8109 M: 027 2573768

Email: bay@ReapCentralPlateau.nz





Ka kite ano
Graeme, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Emma, Kylie, Lucy, Karla, Halei, Maureen & Kasey

PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!




